Carl Jennings

I am writing to provide support for the Intended Use Plan for Kotzebue Storm Drain Planning,
Design and Construction - Conduct inflow and infiltration study for Lift Station 8. As Public Works
Director, I fully understand the critical nature of having this much needed work completed to
ensure that the City of Kotzebue is able to provided necessary services to our community, thank
you for considering this vital project.

Respectfully,

Carl D Jennings

Public Works Director

City of Kotzebue



